Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

June 09 2020 Public Hearing Re Six Blocks Winery

1 message

Rebecca Cartwright <pitk9girl@gmail.com> Sun, Jun 7, 2020 at 8:46 PM
To: planning@amadorgov.org

Please consider our opposition to the commercial tasting room on Muller Drive for the following reasons:
Increased traffic in this very rural area with a dirt road as an access point.

Based on years of living here it is our opinion that clients will access this business by driving through our quiet
neighborhood if Willow Creek Ranch Estates. We all walk and ride our bikes and horses on the main road which is Muller.

Drunk drivers are a major concern for us.

Should you consider approval of the proposal please explain how enforcement of the proposal will be carried out and
what consequences would be applicable.

Respectfully,
Rebecca Cartwright
15474 Deep Cut Court in Willow Ranch Estates



